From: registrar

Sent: July-27-17 11:40 AM

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 12:13 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment - _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Shelley Florent

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am a single mother trying to do the best | can for my son. Unfortunately each month a large portion of my paycheque
already goes to Hydro One. We heat minimally and we do not use an air conditioner all so my son and | can eat a
proper diet. We have been fighting our Government and Premier to get control of our Hydro but the help has been too
little too late. Please don't add to Ontario's already contentious Hydro issues. Unfortunately living in our climate we
cannot consider living without hydro but we also cannot go without food or clothing. Prices for food and clothing reflect
increases in hydro. Many Ontarian's just can't afford any more increases.

Please seriously consider the ramifications to the Ontario people.

-- Attachment --





